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April 19th: Aims Science 

 

May 25: Graduation 

 

 

 

 

March 14th - 18th: Spring Break 

 

March 29th and 30th: AZMERIT or 

English 8 Testing 

 

April 6th : AZMerit 

 

As the graduating class of 2016 moves 
into their final semester of an outstanding 
high school career, they should be com-
mended on their many great accomplish-
ments.  Over the last four years, this sen-
ior class has demonstrated their 
knowledge on a number of state and na-
tional assessments, which has resulted in 
Greenway being recognized as “A” rated 
school by the state of Arizona.  These 
results have also contributed to the dis-
trict being recognized as an “A” rated 
district.  This acknowledgement can only 
be claimed by three other districts 
throughout the state of Arizona, in which 
every school throughout the district has 
received an “A” rating.   

The excellence of this senior class is not 
limited solely to academics.  Their       
performances on the playing field and on 
the stage, their commitment to their clubs,  

 
 
 

Future Freshman Night was a big success! 

 

 

 

 

Get all the  
details  for the 
upcoming  
Junior and  
Senior Prom 

 

March is Na-
tional Social 
Worker Month! 

 

Upcoming 
events and an-
nouncements 
for the 2nd Se-
mester provided 
by our Assistant 
Principals.   

 

See who won 
the Achieve-
ment Above All 
Awards for the 
2015-2016 
school year! 

The Glendale Union High School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 

national origin, sex, age or disability. 

 

El Glendale Union High School District no discrimina a raza, color, nacionalidad, género, 

edad, o habilidad diferenciada. 

A proud member of the Glendale Union High School District 

Their peers and the volunteering within 
the community is a result of their hard 
work and dedication. We believe this suc-
cess is a direct result of high expectations, 
quality teaching, student work ethic and 
parental involvement. These factors will be 
the driving force of their continued success 
after graduation.  

Seniors, we want to thank you for all that 
you have done for Greenway and to finish 
strong in these last few months of high 
school.   

-Principal Ed Barnes 

 

 



PROM IS ALMOST 

HERE! 

Here are a few friendly reminders 
from Assistant Principal  Brittany 
LaPalm as the 2016 school year 
comes to an end. 

 

Please remember as we enter the 
spring season to ensure that we are 
still adhering to all of the dress code 
policies  
 
All bikes need to be locked up in the 
bike storage facility on the east side 
of the cafeteria. Please remember 
that the school does not assume any 
liability for lost or stolen bikes, 
skateboards, etc.  
 
Parents, as you are dropping off and 
picking up your students please use 
the student parking lot off of 41st 
Ave. This will help the flow of traf-
fic as well and ensure the safety of 
all of the students arrviing and leav-
ing campus.   
 
Below is a friendly reminder of our 
tardy policy. 

1st tardy- warning 
2nd tardy- 30min detention 
3rd tardy- 1hr detention 
4th tardy-2hr detention 
5th tardy-ISS (in-school suspen-
sion) 
6th- OSS (out of school suspen-
sion) 
6+ Progressive OSS 
 
This will apply 
to !,, tardies to !.9 class (not 
just 1st hour).  

March is National Social Worker month and we would like to recognize 
Greenwayôs social worker, Ms. Lyndsey Adams.  
We would like to recognize her for the outstanding service and support 
she provides to the students and families of Greenway High School and 
throughout the district.  Recently, Ms. Adams and the social workers 
across the district were instrumental is supporting Independence High 
School through their recent tragedy.  These 10 ladies were tremendously 
helpful in the healing process of that community.   
 
Besides helping youth with traditional academic problems, social workers 

aid others whose specific social, psychological, emotional, physical dif-
ficulties put them at risk for falling through the cracks. Because social 
workers are trained to think of innovative solutions to complex problems, 
their interventions often make a strong difference for young people at risk 
for academic failure. 
 
If you need any assistance or have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
call 623-915-8500. 

Tax Credit Program 

Are you looking to help support your community? One option that will benefit the students 

of the Glendale Union High School District is a tax credit donation through the state of  

Arizona. 

Arizona law provides a tax credit for contributions to public schools which support extracur-

ricular activities and character education programs.  

You can help Glendale Union High School students while possibly lowering your tax bill by 

making a donation. 

The state tax credit is available to all qualifying individual Arizona state taxpayers. You do 

not need to have a child enrolled in a school to take advantage of this state tax credit. It is 

always best to consult a tax adviser to learn if you qualify for the dollar-for-dollar credit. 

A tax credit is different from a deduction, because you may subtract the whole contribution 

from the amount of taxes you may owe the state of Arizona. An individual may contribute as 

much as $200, and a couple filing jointly may contribute as much as $400 to a public school 

and receive the money back in the form of a tax credit. 

Tax credit donations can be made online or by completing a form at www.guhsdaz.org. 

To be eligible for a state tax credit in 2015, your contribution must be received or post-

marked by April 15, 2016.  

 Spring Testing 2016 

Over the next several weeks, there will be special 

schedules due to testing at Greenway High School. 

Please be aware of the following dates and mark 

your calendars.  

**There are always exceptions as to whom 
will be testing each day. Students are notified 
in class as to their testing status and the testing 
locations. Please ask your student about spe-
cific testing assignments. 

Greenway Baseball Festival  
The Greenway Baseball Festival is March 
21-25. Come and see teams from  
Arizona and across the country. Check 
the Greenway Baseball Website for dates 
and times! 
 
 
Greenway Invitational:  
Do you like Track? Well come and see 
some of the best Track Athletes from 
around the State of Arizona. Greenway 
will be hosting their Track Invitational on 
Saturday, April 2nd. It will last all day with 
most of the finals in the later afternoon. 
 
 

Dance Show:  
The Greenway Dance Show is May 10-13 
in the Auditorium. Each night the show 
will start at 7:00 pm. This is the show that 
both the boys and girls have been work-
ing on all year so you donôt want to miss 
it! 
 
 
Honors and Awards 
Honors and Awards Night is on Monday, 
May 16th at 6:30 at 6:30 pm. This is a 
night to honor all of the achievements of 
our Senior Class and see what kind of 
awards and scholarships they have got-
ten. Time to praise the Seniors! 
 
 
Mock Crash Assembly: 
In conjunction with both the Police and 
Fire Departments, Greenway will be par-
ticipating in a Mock Crash Demonstration. 
Our Juniors and Seniors will be seated in 
the Stands at the Football Stadium as 
they experience a Mock Crash Simulation 
on the field. This demonstration is to give 
the studentôs information on the dangers 
of Drinking and Driving as well as Texting 
While Driving. Police, Fire and Rescue 
Vehicles, Two Crashed Cars and a Heli-
copter will be used. This will be the sec-
ond time Greenway has done the Mock 
Crash in the past few years. 

 

Attendance is required for all exams below as they 

are either state or course mandated. Please make 

sure your student is present and on time these exam 

days  

*Further communication will be delivered to 
junior parents regarding the ACT test.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this 
schedule, please feel free to contact Greenway  
Counseling at 623-915-8502. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

AROUND CAMPUS 

NATIONAL SOCIAL WORKER MONTH 

Prom is April 9, at The Arizona Science 

Center, from 8-1130 p.m. 

Tickets are $40 each and can be pur-

chased at the bookstore  

Tickets sales begin March 24th and end 

April 6th.  No tickets will be sold after 

April 6th or at the door. Must have an ID 

to purchase ticket.  Guest passes are done 

through the attendance office. Plan ahead 

if bringing a guest for time to process 

forms.  Must have ID of guest. 

 

Parking Info: 

Please park in the Heritage Parking Gar-

age located on the Southeast corner of 

5th street and Monroe. Make your way to 

the Arizona Science Center entrance. 

Take your parking ticket into Prom for 

validation to reduce the price of parking. 

Validation prices listed below: 

0-1 hour-Free 

1-2 hours-$1 

2-3 hours-$3 

3-4 hours-$5 

4+ hours-$8 

Attention Seniors!  

The 2016-2017 FAFSA (Free 

Application for Federal Student Aid) 

is an online application. Simply 

g to: www.fafsa.ed.gov to get 

started. For more information 

stop by the College & Career 

Center or Email Mrs. Goguen  

(Glenda.Goguen@guhsdaz.org)  

District Office honors 
Achievement Above All 
winners. 

On March 3rd the District Office honored 
Greenway’s Achievement Above All  
Winners for the 2015-2016 year. Each year 
a person or group is selected from five 
different categories. Those categories are 
Teachers, Support Staff, Student,  
Volunteer and Group. For the 2015-2016 
school year the winners for Greenway 
were teacher Heather McDonald, support 
staff Ron Kordonowy, student Matt 
Barnes, volunteer Ed Naujokaitis  and 
group Girls Volleyball. Congratulations on 
the well deserved honors! 

The Greenway family is mourning 
the loss of a beloved staff member, 
Kim Buckner. Kim worked in our 
front office as an attendance sec-
retary and will be missed dearly 
Kim and her husband were loving 
and dedicated parents who 
worked extremely hard to support 
their family. Our condolences to 
the Buckner’s and their extended 
families. If you are interested in 
donating to help with funeral ex-
penses for the Buckner family an 
account at Chase Bank has been 
established - Buckner Family Me-
morial. 

In Memoriam 

Date TUESDAY, 
March 29 

WEDNESDAY, 
March 30 

WEDNESDAY, 
April 6 

TUESDAY, 
April 19 

Time 8:00 – 12:00 8:00 – 12:00 
(NO LATE START) 

8:00 – 12:00 
(NO LATE START) 

8:00 – 12:00 

Assess-
ments 
Given 

AzMERIT ELA 
English 8 PBA 

AzMERIT ELA 
English 8 PBA 

AzMERIT Math AIMS Science 
ACT*, PE  

Assessment 

Who 
should 
be at 
school** 

Freshmen 
Sophomores 
Juniors 
Seniors 

Freshmen 
Sophomores 
Juniors 
Seniors 

Students enrolled in: 
Algebra 1 
Geometry 
Algebra 2 

Freshmen 
Sophomores 
Juniors 

Greenway has AZ Athletic 
Long time Athletic Trainer Ron  
Kordonowy was selected as the 2015-
2016 AZ Athletic Trainer of the Year by 
the Arizona Athletic Trainers  
Association. Ron has been the Athletic 
Trainer at Greenway for over 25 years! 
 

http://www.azleg.state.az.us/ars/43/01089-01.htm
http://www.guhsdaz.org
x-apple-data-detectors://8
http://www.fafsa.ed.gov
mailto:Glenda.Goguen@guhsdaz.org

